
To All Bound and Unbound Sub-Association Managers and Presidents: 

Please read the attached important notice regarding the CLOSURE OF EAST LAKE WOODLANDS 
PARKWAY AT THE TAMPA ROAD GUARDHOUSE which is scheduled for MARCH 29 – APRIL 1. No, this not 
an April Fool’s joke! The attached flyer is self-explanatory. This notice will be mailed to all BOUND 
MEMBERS along with the second meeting of annual notice. 

For all UNBOUND SUB-ASSOCIATIONS, it will be your responsibility to get the word out to all of your 
members and tenants regarding this important closure. Notice will also be posted under 
announcements at elw-fl.com and on the community reader boards at the south and north 
guardhouses, as well as the SunTrust entry on Woodlands Parkway. 

WE HIGHLY RECOMMEND THAT THIS NOTICE BE POSTED ON ALL SUB-ASSOCIATION WEBSITES as well.  

We are also attaching instructions on how to obtain a barcode during COVID-19, which can also be 
found on our website. Some management companies are still sending their members to our office to 
pick-up barcodes. The offices of Management & Associates have been closed since April and we will 
remain closed to the public until further notice. Please contact us via phone or e-mail at 813-433-2000 
or mhunt@mgmt-assoc.com should you have any questions regarding the barcode policy.  

Thank you for your immediate attention to these matters.  

 

mailto:mhunt@mgmt-assoc.com


 
 

HOW TO OBTAIN A BARCODE IN 2021 DURING COVID-19  
 UNTIL SUCH TIME AS THE MANAGEMENT 

OFFICE REOPENS TO THE PUBLIC 
 

 
All of the information you will need is included in this e-mail and on the website at elw-fl.com.    
Please read all information carefully, print out the forms and return along with your payment 
to: 
 

East Lake Woodlands Community Association 
c/o Management & Associates 
720 Brooker Creek Blvd., Suite 206 
Oldsmar, FL  34677 
Attn:  Mary Hunt 
 

If you do not have a printer, barcode application forms can be obtained from either the South 
Guardhouse at Tampa Road and East Lake Woodlands Parkway or the North Guardhouse at 
East Lake Road and Woodlands Boulevard.   Please drive through the visitor lane to obtain the 
application from security officer on duty.  

  
Questions?  Call Mary Hunt at 813-433-2014 Monday through Friday between the hours of 
8:00 AM and 12:00 PM or 1:00 PM and 4:00 PM.     



URGENT NOTICE REGARDING THE CLOSURE & WIDENING 

OF EAST LAKE WOODLANDS PARKWAY 

AT THE TAMPA ROAD GUARDHOUSE 

MARCH 29 – APRIL1 

 

 
Due to recent changes made by the Florida Department of Transportation affecting exiting options at our 

Sunflower Drive gate, additional traffic is utilizing our Tampa Road gate to exit the community. In order 

to address the change and to help ensure vehicular traffic flows smoothly, the ELWCA Board of 

Directors in conjunction with our Roads Committee has recently approved widening the exit lane where 

the roadway narrows at Eric Court and the guardhouse. This change is intended to minimize any 

frustration drivers using East Lake Woodlands Parkway to exit the community at this location may be 

experiencing as a result of the change at Sunflower and will create better traffic flow.   

 

In this regard, the Tampa Road exit will be CLOSED for a minimum of 4 DAYS in order to complete 

this project.  All residents and guests will be required to utilize another gated entry for exiting the 

community.  Please plan your schedules now and allow yourselves additional travel time during this 

period.  The work is planned as follows: 

 

DAYS 1 & 2 – DEMOLITION & GRADING MONDAY & TUESDAY, MARCH 29 & 30 

DAY 3 – BASE & PAVE    WEDNESDAY, MARCH 31 

DAY 4 – CURBING     THURSDAY, APRIL 1 

 

Please also note that speed bumps will also be installed prior to the barrier arms in both the visitor and 

resident lanes at the Tampa Road @ Eric Court and East Lake Road @ Woodlands Boulevard entrances. 

These speed bumps will be installed at the same time of the Tampa Road exit widening and are intended 

to promote speed reduction and safe travel while entering the community. It is not expected that egress 

into the community will be greatly affected during the installation process, as all traffic will be funneled 

through one lane at a time.    

 

We have timed this project so that this notice could be included in this mailing along with the annual 

meeting notice.  If you own a rental unit, please notify your tenant of this project.  ELWCA will also 

post this notice on the community website at elw-fl.com, as well as on the three reader boards at the 

Tampa Road @ Eric Court, East Lake Road @ Woodlands Blvd. and East Lake Road @ Woodlands 

Parkway entrances.  The Manager and Board Presidents of all 52 sub-associations will also receive this 

notice via e-mail.  PLEASE CHECK THE WEBSITE ANNOUNCEMENTS PAGE ON A REGULAR 

BASIS FOR LATE MINUTE UPDATES.   

 

Although this construction will be inconvenient, it is necessary in order to improve traffic flow for 

everyone in the future.  We thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation in this matter.   

 

IMPORTANT 

 

The above schedule is subject to change at any time due to inclement weather or 

contractor delays.    Please check the reader boards and the website daily for updates.   
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